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5th December 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware the Singing Club will be carol singing at the Playden WI Christmas Lunch on 9th 
December. We are assisting Mrs Ham with this opportunity for the children to perform in our community.  
 
The children will be leaving school at 2.30pm and return back at school at 4pm.  
 

Date Monday 9th December 

Time 2.30-4pm 

Clothing School uniform and a coat 

Cost No cost 

 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Ham and the Music Well for providing such enrichment 
for our children.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Isted 
 

 
Please complete and return to school by Friday 6th December  
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… (name) to take part in the trip to  
Playden WI Christmas Lunch.  
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 

 

 
 


